
 

TO:Toni Taber,  FROM: Rita Tabaldo, 

        City Clerk’s Office PBCE 

Code Enforcement 

Supervisor  

 

 SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR PUBLICATION    DATE: July 23, 2019 

                        AND POSTIING OF THE PUBLIC 

                        HEARING NOTICE FOR THE  

                        August 6, 2020, APPEALS HEARING 

                        BOARD MEETING 

              

 

Attached is a “Notice of Public Hearing” regarding the Hazardous Vegetation Program 

Assessment Report, which is scheduled to be heard before the San Jose Appeals Hearing Board 

on August 6, 2020, @ 6:30 p.m.   This item is being submitted to you for posting on the Brown 

Act Board and publication at the appropriate time prior to the August hearing. 

 

This public hearing notice refers to the above referenced report, which identifies the properties 

that are to be assessed through the County Tax Rolls.  The report is attached so that it may be 

posted outside Council Chambers and available for viewing ten days prior to the hearing. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 408-892-6848. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ATTACHMENT 


